Hello Ms. Piper and Ms. Downer,

My family and I are residents of Ward 5 and after reading this article (below) about a proposed new mixed use residence/ commercial site where the Days Inn is currently located at Gordon Street and Harvard Road, not far from where we live, I'm writing to convey my strong opposition to this proposal. For the mostly-residential and low density commercial nature of that area and our community, this rezoning and plan variation request would significantly change the type of community and neighbourhood we have chosen for our home. The proposed new site is too large/tall, dense, commercial and imposing so as to completely change the nature of where we live, and parking and traffic movement in that area is already complicated enough with all the other new condo boxes being built along Gordon Street. If you could please let me know of the best way to make my continued opposition to this proposal known so as to have its assessment balanced with the voices of the people most affected by it, I would appreciate it.

Thank you for your representation,

Jill Melo-Graydon

https://www.guelphtoday.com/local-news/ten-storey-student-residence-proposed-for-gordon-street-5362202